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A Request on Behalf of the Adas Israel Congregation

[Duluth, MN] On behalf of the leadership of the Adas Israel Congregation, any gifts or notes that the public would like to be sent to
the congregation should be sent to:

Kate Van Daele

City of Duluth

Room 402

Care of: Adas Isreal Congregation

411 West First Street

Duluth, MN 55802

The Congregation is planning on setting up a P.O. Box in the future, but in the meantime would appreciate any mail being sent to
one address. Anything sent to the City of Duluth will be delivered personally.
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